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New York, NY, Jan. 10, 2017— Super Typhoon Nock-Ten (local name: Typhoon Nina) made landfall 
in the Philippines between Dec. 24 and 26, 2016, with winds up to 180 miles per hour. The typhoon 
left destruction in its wake, including many damaged roads, schools, houses and crops. According 
to the Philippine National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council, nearly 500,000 people 
were evacuated ahead of the storm, and almost 2 million were affected. 

Children 
receive emergency supplies from ChildFund Alliance member Educo in the aftermath of Typhoon 
Nock-Ten in the Philippines. © Educo 
ChildFund Alliance is responding to the crisis in five municipalities. Assistance includes distribution 
of emergency relief supplies, including food and potable water; shelter repair; and food-for-work 
initiatives, in which community members help clean up their communities and repair their houses 
and receive food in return. ChildFund plans to continue with longer-term livelihood and shelter 
programs. 

“We know that children are vulnerable in the aftermath of natural disasters. Infants and young 
children forced to sleep in the open are exposed to the elements, which can lead to illness,” said 
Meg Gardinier, Secretary General of ChildFund Alliance. “We are pleased that the Alliance can play a 
role in the country’s recovery and in rebuilding the lives of these children and their families.” 

If you wish to donate to the response, please contact us here us here. 
 


